
 

 

  

 

 

May 25, 2017 

EOG REMINDERS 

End of Grade Testing Begins Tomorrow for 3rd-5th Graders- Reading Test at 9:15AM.  

 3rd-5th graders need to arrive on time- late arrivals will not be able to begin testing and will have 

to participate in make up testing 

 Free breakfast for all 3rd-5th graders will be available in the cafeteria- please arrive by 9am to 

participate 

 3rd-5th graders may have a water bottle under their seats for use during testing breaks and a book 

to read if they finish early- the regular testing window is 180 minutes, however, students may take 

up to 240 minutes to complete testing. Students not finished after 180 minutes will be given a 

supervised lunch break and then be allowed to continue working for up to 240 minutes.  

No Visitors for Lunch on any EOG test day- K-2 students will be eating in the classrooms and 3rd-5th will 

eat when all testing is completed. 

We appreciate your cooperation during these three days of testing- 5/26, 5/30 and 5/31!   

There is no school on Monday, May 29th in recognition of Memorial Day. We will continue End of Grade 

Testing on Tuesday, May 30th.  

Thanks  

Barry Richburg, Principal  

 


